
 

FR. JOHN M. MCKENZIE: PRESIDENT 

CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

16800 Trinity St, Detroit, MI 48219| | 1213-(313) 532

schoolofficectk@christthekingschooldetroit.org and jmckenzie@christthekingschooldetroit.org 

Thursday July 27, 2023 

City of Detroit 

Right Away Management 
2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 642,  
Detroit, MI 48226 
USA 

Dear City of Detroit :  

That this letter finds you well! 

First and foremost thank you to all our elected officials and city workers of Detroit. Indeed, a 

city that I was born and raised in and happy to return to after 13 years of living in Italy!  

We are requesting the renewal of keeping Burt Road temporarily closed. The students of our 

school, as well as Little Scholars Daycare, frequently cross between our two buildings. Not too 

mention the Youth of Detroit’s Northwest Youth Coalition, during our summer programs. For 

the sake of their safety and others, we are asking for the temporary closure to remain in 

place. We will continue to allow access for any and every utility and emergency vehicle 

entering and exiting Grand River or Six Mile. We will also keep the entrances and exits of our 

parking lot open so that families have an easier route in picking up their children.  

Sincerely, 

Fr. John M. McKenzie: President 

Christ the King Catholic School  
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